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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 1157 
 
I write further to your email dated 03 April 2020. 
 
Your request has been dealt with under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), 
explained on our freedom of information page. 
 
Your request: 
 
I am writing regarding the recent consultation carried out by the Ministry of Defence (MOD) and Civil 
Aviation Authority (CAA) concerning the Airspace Change Protocol (identification number ACP-2019-
18) for ‘Enabling Remotely Piloted Air System Operations Out of RAF Waddington’. I believe your 
authority may have been contacted by the MOD and/or CAA regarding this consultation. 
 
I would therefore like to request, under the Freedom of Information Act, the following information via 
email: 
i) Which person or persons in your authority is responsible for work relating to the aforementioned 
Airspace Change Protocol consultation regarding RAF Waddington?  
ii) Did your authority receive an invitation from the MOD to respond to the aforementioned Airspace 
Change Protocol consultation regarding RAF Waddington / to the related CAA online portal? If so, how 
did your authority respond to this consultation i.e. what feedback and data did you provide? 
 
Our response: 
 

i) We do not have anyone assigned to carry out works in relation to Airspace Change Protocol. 
ii) We did not receive an invitation to respond to the Airspace Change Protocol and no response 

was provide by the Authority. 
 
The supply of information in response to a freedom of information request does not confer the right 
to re-use the information.  UK copyright law allows information supplied for the purposes of private 
study and non-commercial research to be used without permission.  Information supplied can also be 
re-used for the purposes of news reporting except for in the case of photographs. 
 
GOING FORWARD  
 

If you are dissatisfied with the information supplied please feel free to contact me on the number 

above for any queries in relation to this response.  Please note that in responding to further enquiries 

I can only comment on the information contained within this correspondence and cannot provide any 

further information that may pertain to an additional FOIA request. 

 

http://www.nwleics.gov.uk/pages/how_to_make_a_freedom_of_information_request


Please remember to quote the Authority’s four digit reference number given at the top of this email 

in any future communications. 

 

If you remain dissatisfied following the conclusion of the above informal review, you have the right to 

ask for an internal review.  A request for a review whether formal or informal should be submitted 

within two calendar months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should 

be sent to DPO@NWLeicestershire.gov.uk or the address above. 

 

Further details on our appeals and complaints procedure can be found on our website here. 
 
If you remain dissatisfied following the conclusion of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information Commissioner can be 
contacted at accessicoinformation@ico.org.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mackenzie Keatley 
Information Governance Officer 
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